Military Living Tree

We are excited to announce the Northwest Art Department will be installing a military memorial on the campus of NHS. The installation will replicate a willow tree and hold the names of military men and women that have served our country. If you would like to honor someone who has served or is currently serving, now is your chance. Simply fill out the form below and return it to your teacher or mail back to Northwest High School- Attention: Fawn Ruch and we will take care of the rest. This project has been made possible by several different organizations and is completely free to the public. Please join us in honoring our military and be a part of the pride here at Northwest High School.

Mail Request can be sent to: Northwest High School. 6005 Cedar Hill Road Cedar Hill, MO 63016

Please list the name and rank exactly how you would like to see it displayed on the memorial. No changes will be made once the name is submitted. Please print the following information.

Name of individual being honored:	
Rank:	<u></u>
Branch:	
Example:	





Project made possible by: Czar Weld Tools, Eureka Rentals, Jefferson College and the NHS NWLEAF GRANT.